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July 25, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing 

Mr. Daniel Wolf 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 Seventh Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101-2147 

Re: Certificate of Completion for Great Plains Natural Gas Co.’s Fergus Falls Pipeline 
Replacement Project 
Docket No. G004/GP-16-685 

Dear Mr. Wolf: 

On August 30, 2017, the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued 
its order granting a partial exemption and issuing a pipeline route permit to Great Plains Natural 
Gas Co., a Division of MDU Resources Group, Inc. (“Great Plains”), for its Fergus Falls Pipeline 
Replacement Project (“Project”) in Otter Tail County, Minnesota. As required by Section 10.0 of 
the Route Permit and Minnesota Rules 7852.3900, Great Plains hereby files with the 
Commission this written certification that the construction of the permitted Project has been 
completed in compliance with all listed Permit Conditions under Section 5.0 of the Route Permit. 
In addition, Great Plains received no complaints during the construction of the Fergus Falls 
Replacement Project. 

Upon the Commission’s acceptance of this certification, the Commission shall make a 
final determination regarding cost or reimbursements due. After acceptance of this certification 
by the Commission, the Commission’s jurisdiction over the Route Permit shall be terminated 
pursuant to Minnesota Rules 7852.3900. 

Thank you for your attention to this filing. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any 
questions or concerns. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
/s/ Brian M. Meloy 

 

Brian M. Meloy  
  

cc:  Larry Hartman – Minnesota Department of Commerce 
General Service List


